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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you to the parents and carers who came to our 

Relationships, Health and Sex Education meeting on 

Thursday afternoon. We were very pleased to share 

with your our approaches to teaching the new 

statutory guidance in school. There will be further 

opportunities for us to share with you the resources 

we will be using with the children we will send a 

letter home. I have put some links to these on the 

back page of this newsletter.  

Please take a good look at the diary dates opposite 

you will notice the ‘the word beginning with C’ has 

crept in and there are dates for parents and carers to 

join us to share in the festive season. It is important 

to celebrate Christmas and the joy and happiness 

that it brings at the same time we know it is 

important to ensure the children keep to a routine 

and daily lessons as much as possible.  

Finally we were delighted this afternoon to welcome 

M&M Theatrical Productions into school to perform 

their brand you production of Robin Hood. A great 

performance that the children thoroughly enjoyed.  

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Diary Dates:  

Wednesday 27th November 

Change4Life Festival* 

Thursday 28th November 

Flu Vaccination in school 

Friday 29th November 

Year 6 Class Assembly 2.30pm 

Saturday 30th November 

Singing at Chapel ‘Light switch on’* 

Wednesday 11th December 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 Christmas Play 2.00pm 

Thursday 12th December 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 Christmas Play 9.30am 

Friday 13th December 

Christmas Craft Day (in school) 

Monday 16th December 

Christmas Craft Fair (School Hall) 3.00pm 

Tuesday 17th December 

Y3/4 Christmas Songs (School Hall) 2.40pm 

Wednesday 18th December 

Whole School Christmas Dinner and Christmas 

Jumper Day (no donation) 

Year 5/6 singing ‘Around the Tree’ 3.15pm 

Thursday 19th December  

End of Term 2 

*Letters to go out 

Applying for a place in Reception 

Children born between 1 September 2015 and 31 

August 2016 are due to start Reception in September 

2020. The window for applying for a place in 

Reception will opened on 14th November. Parents 

should have received information from Lincolnshire 

County Council about this. If your child is 4 between 

September 2020 and August 2021 then you need to 

apply for a place!  

If you would like to come for a visit or know anybody 

who does then just make an appointment at the 

school office.  



          M&M Theatrical Productions: Robin Hood 

22nd November 2019 

Indoor Athletics 

On Wednesday we took two teams from Year 5 

and Year 6 to the small schools indoor athletics 

competition. The children behaved amazingly 

and competed really well. Not only this but we 

finished in second place! This is a fantastic 

achievement and shows that all of the hard work 

the children have been doing during practices 

has really paid off. Thank you to Mr Borrell and 

Mrs Jarvis for accompanying the children. A 

fantastic effort everyone!  

RSHE Resources Links 

Here is a link to some of the RSHE resources that we 

shared at our recent 

parent meeting. If you 

have any questions please 

come and ask Mr Almond.  

Colder Weather 

The weather has definitely turned colder. Please 

remember to send your child into school each day 

with a warm winter coat.  We will only not go out 

to play if it is wet so a coat really is very important. 

 


